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Age Magnificently

Our Community Newsletter
Discover what's going on in our community.

In celebration of Volunteer Appreciation Month this April,
we extend our sincerest gratitude to all our dedicated
volunteers. Their invaluable contributions and unwavering
commitment to our community are deeply appreciated.
Their selfless service creates a tangible and positive
impact, and we are immensely thankful for the generosity of
their time and talents. From providing compassionate
companionship and vigil visits to sharing the gifts of yoga,
meditation, and grandfriend visits, we acknowledge the
profound influence our volunteers have at Providence
Place. We invite you to join us for Service Club on April
21st, where we will craft special appreciation gifts to
express our heartfelt thanks to those who give us so much!
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Greetings Providence Place! 

After many months of planning and preparation, we are
excited to announce that our Dialysis Center is nearly
complete! We are partnering with experts in this specialty
service, DaVita, and will be able to start offering diaylsis
services to our residents in early May. We also welcome
Nurse Manager, Alecia Roberts, who will be running the
unit. More information will be available in coming weeks.

-Regards, Noel

Happy Birthday!

4/2  Debra C.- 2N
4/2  Carlos D. - 2S
4/8  Thomas K. - 2S
4/12 William M. - 2N
4/16 Thomas S. - 2N
4/17 William A. - 2N
4/18 Gwendolyn N. - 2S
4/25 Ronald G. - 2S

Happy Birthday!
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Spiritual Life Updates

But I also say this: that light is an invitation to
happiness, and that happiness, when it’s done right,
is a kind of holiness, palpable and redemptive. -Mary
Oliver

What was the happiest day of your life? What made
it a happy day? Were you alone, or were others
there? According to Psychology Today, reminiscing
with others can make you happier in the moment.
Studies show that thinking about happy memories
can interrupt negative thoughts and boost our
sense of satisfaction. Making time to remember
and share stories about our happiest days can have
a significant impact on our overall happiness today
and can even help us to bounce back when we face
inevitable challenges. Reminiscing is good for the
spirit and choosing to share and receive stories of
happiness together is one way of experiencing
holiness and healing. This month, try making time
each day to share a happy story with someone, and
see what happens!







Staff Phone Directory
Front Desk 612-238-2500
Executive Director- Noel 612-238-2566
Asst. Executive Director- Nick 612-238-2564
Director of Nursing- Ellen 612-238-2504
Asst. Director of Nursing- Nnenna 612-238-2574
Director of Social Services- Kirsten 612-238- 2509
Social Worker- Kaylin 612-238-2501
Social Worker- Rashonna 612-238-2578
Social Worker- Kristi 612-238-2581
Director of Community Life- Brett 612-238-2538
Food Service Director- Gretchen 612-238-2542
Dietician 612-238-2529
Director of Housekeeping- Tricia 612-238-2514
Director of Maintenance- Steve 612-238-2539
Chaplain Liza and Jared- 612-238-2563
Doulas- Jane and Nell- 612-238-2557
Ombudsman- Brett 651-238-1228


